
Please pass this bill.  I'm 71 years old.  I had hoped to leave a legacy of fishing the Rogue.  The last several years have made me 
fear that this once great fishery is slowly fading away.  Hatchboxes were once a staple contribution to the fish populations in our 
southern Oregon rivers.  Please help this be true again.

Thank You for listening.


